Hewitt, Andre

From: M&CP - Licensing

Sent: 20 December 2017 13:59

To: Aznar, Stephen; Blake, Steve; Breese, Robert; Butcher, Susan; Davenport, Peter;
Hewitt, Andre; Minas, Aggie; Patel, Sangeeta

Subject: FW: Application for a premises licence in Beech Street Tunnel on 16-18 March 2018

From: Katherine Jacomb

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 1:59:14 PM (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik
To: M&CP - Licensing

Subject: Application for a premises licence in Beech Street Tunnel on 16-18 March 2018

Dear Sirs

| would like to object to this application as my flat looks directly out onto Beech Street Tunnel
and we will be disturbed by the noise. In particular, all or bedroom windows over- look it, including my 19 month
son's. His sleep will be disturbed by the noise of the music and additional people in the tunnel until late at night. It is
a residential area and this sort of event is not appropriate.

Yours sincerely

Katherine Jacomb





